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Monday Assembly Awards 

K-2: Clayton Schoupp, Kaydhan Taylor, Rochelle 

Vosper 

3-6: James Walker, Zack Crouch, Brock Byers, 

Owen Cleal.
 

 

Congratulations Miss Gordon 

This week Mr John Charles the Moree School 

Education Director presented Miss Gordon with her 

Teaching Certificate and Her NSW Teachers 

Accreditation. Miss Gordon has had to go through a 

rigorous process over the last number of years to 

gain these qualifications. 

 

 

 

 

The Calendar 

 

April 

Fri 12th Last Day Term 1 

 

TERM 2 

Sun 28th – Tue 30th Staff 

Development days (3). 

 

May 

Wed 1st Students return 

Term 2. 

Wed 8th P & C / 

Campdraft Meeting 2pm 

Wed 8th GRIP Leadership 

Conference, Moree 

Tue 14th – Thur 16th 

NAPLAN Year 3 & 5 Test 

Wed 22nd Bookfair 

Wed 22nd Assembly 

Thur 23rd Warialda 

Middle School Day 

Fri 24th School Cross 

Country. 

Tue 28th School Council 

Meeting 2pm 

Thur 30th Zone Cross 

Country – Gravesend 

 

June 

19th & 20th Warialda 

Middle School Days 

Wed 26th School Athletic 

Carnival 
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School Holidays 

Commence Friday, 12th April. Staff will be attending Professional 

Development courses in Armidale on Sunday, 28th April to Tuesday, 30th 

April. 

Students will return to school on Wednesday, 1st May.  

Trespassing on School Grounds. 

Parents and the community are reminded that NO ONE should be on school 

grounds outside school hours. Principal permission is required when on 

School grounds out of hours. 

Outstanding School Accounts 

Thank you to all the families who have paid school accounts. We still have 

outstanding accounts for School Fees, Ipad/Laptop hire, and the Deposit 

for the Dubbo Excursion. These need to be paid as soon as possible. 

If any parent has a problem paying outstanding accounts they need to 

contact Mrs Schwartz. 

ANZAC DAY Morning Tea – Pallamallawa Hall 
10.30am 

All Invited and everyone is Welcome 
 Morning Tea Served at 10.30am 

 Tea/Coffee/Cold drinks provided 

 Bring a plate to compliment morning 

tea 

 100 Club drawn at 11am 

 Come to the Pally Hall this ANZAC Day 

for a brew and a friendly atmosphere 

 Local military history on display 

 Local area history on display 

 War Memorial Committee on hand for 

discussion 

 Have some input in our town’s effort to 

honour our veterans.

 

Woolworths Earn & Learn - It is on Again 
Woolworths supporting schools.  This promotion was well supported last 

year. The excellent educational resources the school received were of a 

high standard. 

Stickers and sticker point sheets are issued at the Woolworths checkout.  

Contact the office if you require more sticker point sheets. 

PLEASE NOTE CUSTOMERS NEED TO ASK FOR STICKERS AT THE 

CHECKOUT. 
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Canteen 

Thank you to all parents who have assisted with canteen this term. The 

canteen is well supported by the students and their families.  

Thank you Kerry for coordinating the canteen. 

Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if 

you require a special day to assist next term. 

2013 Canteen Roster Term 1 
Friday Canteen 

Date Name 
April 12th  Katrina Smith 

2013 Fruit Roster Term 1 

Friday 

Date Name 
April 12th  Belinda Schoupp 

2013 Canteen Roster Term 2 

Monday Canteen Friday Canteen 

Date Name Date Name 
  May 3rd    Kerrie McNamara 
May 6th  Kerrie McNamara May 10th   Liz Hobday 
May 13th Kerrie McNamara May 17th Tracey Baker 
May 20th Kerrie McNamara May 24th Belinda Schoupp 
May 27th Kerrie McNamara May 31st  Jill Walker 
June 3rd Kerrie McNamara June 7th Katrina Smith 
June 10th No Canteen June 14th Donna Stevens 
June 17th Kerrie McNamara June 21st Heidi Cory 
June 24th Kerrie McNamara June 28th Kerry Munn 

 

2013 Fruit Roster Term 2 

Thank you to the parents who assisted with supplying fruit this term. All 

families are placed on the fruit roster. It is understood some families 

cannot assist with canteen due to work commitments but ALL families are 

asked to be involved by supplying fruit for the canteen helpers to prepare. 

All our students have access to fruit and enjoy the opportunity each 

Friday. 

Friday Friday 

Date Name Date Name 
May 3rd Kay Grant May 10th Liz Hobday 
May 17th Casey Schneider May 24th Belinda Schoupp 
May 31st Kathy Crouch June 7th  Katrina Smith 
June 14th Donna Stevens June 21st  Heidi Cory 
June 28th Katrina Cleal   
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P & C News 

The Golden Grain has again supported the P & C with fundraising and 

allocated the next four weeks for the P & C to run the raffles on Friday 

evening. 

Please contact Katrina Smith or Jill Walker if you can assist with the 

raffles. 

Friday 12th April: Katrina and Logan Smith. 

Friday 19th April: Heidi and Steven Cory. 

Friday 26th April:  Helpers required. 

Friday 3rd May: Helpers required. 

The next P & C meeting will be held on Wednesday, 8th May at 2pm. At this 

meeting the major fundraiser for the P & C, the Campdraft,  will be 

discussed. All parents need to come along and be involved. 

 

Birthdays 

Each week the School newsletter will feature students having a Birthday. 

Photos are included in this newsletter catching up on birthdays earlier 

this year. 

January Birthdays: Justin, Timmy and Elly 
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February: Owen 

 

March: Katie 

 

April: Zoey had a birthday last week. James and Hayden 

will have Birthdays during the holidays. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
Tennis Coaching School Holiday Clinic 

Where: Pallamallawa Tennis Courts 
When: Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd April 2013 

Time: 9am to 12noon 
Cost $60 per person per day 
Age: 5 or attending school 

BYO Morning Tea & Water Bottle 
Bookings Essential, Limited Positions Available 

Please contact Margie Buckley on Mobile Number 
0407521450 

 

PCYC 
 

The Moree PCYC will be running a holiday activity program 
throughout both weeks of school holidays. The hours of 
operation will be from 8:30am to 4:30pm. The cost is $20 
per child and they must be a member of the Moree PCYC 
(Family discounts will apply). This program is available from 
Kindergarten students through to Year 9. There is limited 
spaces available best in best dressed. Please contact the 
Moree PCYC on 02 67523741 for bookings and if you 
require any other information. 


